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Students, TOMS wants you to remember to 
continue avoiding COVID the best we can. Wear 
your masks properly, wash your hands often, use 
sanitizer, keep an appropriate distance and avoid 
touching other people and objects around the 
school especially during lunch time. Stay the 
proper distance away from people in front of you 
and do not touch other students at any time from 
your or other classes.

               

The yearbook staff is still looking for 
your opinions and viewpoints to add 

to the yearbook. Look for the 
yearbook survey provided by your 

social studies teacher.

              

       

Memories are precious aren’t they? 
Ms. Giddings would like to let 
everyone know that there is still 
time to purchase your yearbook that 
will tell about the best years of our 
lives! The link to purchase is 
located in the school website. Please 
pre-order yours soon. We sold out 
last year!

Tomorrow’s Lunch
Main

Corn Dog, Pepperoni Pizza Slice or 
Veggie Entree Salad

Sides 
Assorted Fruit Baked Beans, Veggie 
Dippers or a Whole Grain Pretzel

Dairy
MILK, FF Chocolate  - MILK,1% Lowfat 

MILK,Skim - MILK, FF Strawberry

Today’s Lunch
Main

Bean & Cheese Nacho Bites, 
Cheeseburger, Nachos with Meat & 

Cheese or a Sunshine Pack

Sides
Assorted Fruit, Broccoli, tossed Salad or 

Graham Crackers

Dairy
MILK, FF Chocolate - MILK,1% Lowfat 
MILK,Skim  - MILK, FF Strawberry

Keep TOMS the safest it can be! If you see/hear something troubling, let your teacher/administration know! 
.

 TOMS Student Council Members  

If you want to buy a shirt, you have 
until Friday to fill out the form.  Please 
go to the TOMS student council 
google classroom page for more 
information.

  Weather Today      Weather Tomorrow
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Please join THREE OAKS MIDDLE’S PTO for Spirit 
Night at Culver’s - Gulf Coast Town Center 
TONIGHT from 4:00-8:00 pm.   A percentage of all 
proceeds from this event from anyone dining in or 
going through the drive-thru will come back to our 
school. Tell your neighbors and friends also. We 
hope to see you tonight at Culver’s

In math news, I recently got a hen to regularly count her own eggs. She's a real mathamachicken!


